SCRUTINY OF THE ADMINISTRATION'S BUDGET PROPOSALS

Minutes of a meeting held at the Council Offices, Narborough

THURSDAY, 27 JANUARY 2022

Present:-

Cllr. Roy Denney (Vice-Chairman, in the Chair) Cllr. Sam Maxwell (Vice-Chairman)

Cllr. Nick Brown	Cllr. Janet Forey	Cllr. Mat Mortel
Cllr. Cheryl Cashmore	Cllr. lain Hewson	Cllr. Michael O'Hare
Cllr. Adrian Clifford	Cllr. Mark Jackson	Cllr. Louise Richardson
Cllr. Stuart Coar	Cllr. Trevor Matthews	Cllr. Tracey Shepherd
Cllr. Alex DeWinter	Cllr. Christine Merrill	Cllr. Mike Shirley
Cllr. David Findlay	Cllr. Phil Moitt	

Officers present:-

Sandeep Tiensa -	Senior Democratic Services & Scrutiny Officer
Katie Saunders -	Democratic & Scrutiny Services Officer
Nicole Cramp -	Democratic & Scrutiny Services Officer

Apologies:-

Cllr. Geoff Welsh, Cllr. Shabbir Aslam, Cllr. Shane Blackwell, Cllr. Lee Breckon, Cllr. Nick Chapman, Cllr. David Clements, Cllr. Chris Frost, Cllr. Paul Hartshorn, Cllr. Antony Moseley, Cllr. Kirsteen Thomson, Cllr. Bev Welsh and Cllr. Jane Wolfe

1. <u>FORMULATE SCRUTINY'S RESPONSE TO THE ADMINISTRATIONS</u> DRAFT 2022-23 BUDGET PROPOSALS

The Chairman, Cllr. Roy Denney welcomed Members to the meeting and invited draft recommendations to be put forward for consideration.

The Senior Democratic Services & Scrutiny Officer collated the draft recommendations which would be published and circulated to Scrutiny Commission Members for the meeting on 9 February 2022.

THE MEETING CONCLUDED AT 6.36 P.M.